
CESSATION OF NHIP SPECIAL COVERAGE 
AND PRIVILEGES FOR VICTIMS OF ARMED 

CONFLICT IN ZAMBOANGA CITY

In light of the recent declaration of cessation of hostilities and 
conflict as of 29 September 2013 by the City of Zamboanga, 
through its Crisis Management Committee, PhilHealth thereby 
terminates the special coverage and privileges accorded to 
the victims of the aforesaid armed conflict in Zamboanga City 
effective 15 December 2013.

Further inquiries may be referred to the PhilHealth Call Center 
at (02) 441-7442, through the PhilHealth Regional Office 
(PRO) IX in Zamboanga City at (062) 992-3578 or any of its 
Local Health Insurance Offices (LHIOs). 
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